The Games2Learn project is the development of a multiplayer role playing game where students play to obtain a better understanding of introductory computer programming. For this summer, five other interns and I are building smaller quests and conducting a study on the effectiveness of games as a way to teach computer programming. We’re testing to see which interfaces (drag and drop, fill in the blank, etc.) are most effective at allowing students to learn from the game. I am currently in my sixth week with the project, with four more to go after this one, and have spent most of my time learning to build games and developing them for the study. 

Right now we are in the process of building the smaller quests. We are creating two quests, three interns working on each. I am working on The Catacombs quest with Alex and Amanda, and we are currently putting in the final touches. The largest challenge so far has been to come up with game ideas and tie them to a plot, while keeping everything within the our ability to create. It has been very difficult with The Catacombs quest to develop a plot that ties all of the various tasks together, while still maintaining a believable story.
The most exciting thing that has happened so far is that students from Hallym University in Korea have come to study games at UNC Charlotte. My fellow interns and I are in charge of showing them around and making sure they are comfortable here, while at the same time teaching them English and game design.
Usually, I meet my mentor at least twice a week and my teammates and I often spend everyday together. We all live relatively close to each other and we often get together to hang out and see the city. I used to live with two of my teammates, but due to some usual circumstances, I currently only live with one. The building I was living in before with them did not have internet in the beginning of the summer, and then two weeks ago it was hit by lightning, damaging the air conditioning. My teammates and I moved into a new campus apartment together, where two of us decided to remain after our original building was repaired. My teammates and I are still becoming very close friends. We often go out together, have movie nights, and once a week all the undergrads on the project get together and have a potluck dinner. Overall this summer, my experience has been one of a kind and I wouldn't trade it for anything. 

